
November 20, 2015 
 
 
Dear La Loma Parents & Guardians, 
 
 
 
As the days grow shorter and rainy, cold weather becomes the norm, we are concerned 
that some of our students are left at school unsupervised.  In an ongoing effort to keep our 
students safe, we feel the need to remind parents and guardians of appropriate student 
arrival and departure times.  
 
To ensure appropriate supervision, “0” period students should arrive no earlier than 7:40 
AM.  All other students are to arrive at La Loma no earlier than 8:20 AM.  If your student 
eats breakfast at school, please arrange for your student to arrive in time to eat their food 
without being tardy to class. 
 
The school office closes at 4 pm and there is no longer student supervision available in 
public areas.  Parents should ensure their students have a way home before that time. 
Please pick up your Extended Summer School (ESS) student when class ends at 5 pm.  
 
(Also, students in the ASES program are monitored on the West side of campus and parents 
should arrange pick up on the cafeteria-side of the campus.)   
 
We look forward to working with you to keep our students safe at La Loma Junior High. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Marie McDonald 
Principal 

La Loma Junior High School 

1800 Encina Avenue, Modesto, CA  95354 
Office: 209-576-4627  Fax: 209-576-4631 
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